
Good evening Tigers this is Mr. W, principal of Kiser Middle School, with a reminder about Open House 
tomorrow. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our families tomorrow, Wednesday, August 23rd for our Open 
House.  Please plan to come during the following staggered times to meet your teachers and tour the 
building.   

 

                Student Last Name A-G 5:00-5:45pm 

                Student Last Name H-P 5:45-6:30pm 

                Student Last Name P-Z 6:30-7:15pm 

 
Also, we ask that families park at Jamison Stadium parking lot at Grimsley and walk down the car rider 
driveway and enter the building at each of the grade level hallways.  6th Grade will enter at A-wing, 8th 
grade will enter at B-wing, and 7th Grade will enter at C-wing.  Students should bring their schedule they 
received in the mail. 
 
Be sure to stop in the cafeteria and join the Kiser PTA, meet with GCS Bus Transportation 
representatives, athletic information, cafeteria staff, and much more!! 
 
7th Grade families may also bring a copy of their student’s required immunization paperwork and drop it 
off with Mrs. Sykes in the front office. 
 
Finally, attached is an important Welcome Back letter with information about the upcoming school 
year.  A hard copy of the letter will be provided to each family tomorrow night as well. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students and families for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
Thank you, and have a good evening! 
 
Teddy Wohlgemuth 
Principal 
Kiser Middle School 
716 Benjamin Parkway 
Greensboro, NC 27408 
P: 336-370-8240    F:336-370-8248 
 


